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Letters from our Missionaries-Diocesan.

QuEUEC. Mr. Hall's ref>ly to Mrs. Irvine, March 16, 1900.

" When our Branch (St. Matthew's) did me the honour of pre.

senting me with a Provincial Life Membership, I am afraid, that

owing to my intense surprise, I failed to convey to my dear fellow-

workers my deep appreciation of their kindness and consideration.

I feel that the honour conferrtd upon me is altogether too great, and

I assure you I shall need no outward pledge to remind me of the

many happy years we have worked together. Deeply as I feel the

severing of my connection wvith you, there is comfort in the thought
that in joining another Branch I shall still be working for the same

object and using the -same prayers. You may rest assured that St.

Matthew's Branch will always hold a foremost place in my thoughts

and sympathies. Thanking you all again for your kind words

and actions."
ONTAR1O. To Miss Helen M. Dargavel, Elgin, fron Rev. C. Piercy,

Sturgeon Falls Ont., Deceml>ber 19, 1899.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of case sent from Elgin to me

here, and to express both thanks and pleasure. The carpet is most

acceptable and will be very useful to us. The quilts and towels

marked for Mrs. Piercy she is pleased to possess, and may I say the

same of the parcel marked for me, while our little girl will know

about her's at Christmas."

To Mrs. Milton, Barriefield, from Rev. Yno. Wright, the Mission

House, Flinton, Yanuary 17.
"Allow me to thank you on behalf of the W.A. of your parish for

the kind presents and bale which was sent to North Addington
Mission. They were highly appreciated by the people in the mis-

sion, as all the articles were very badly needed. Although the bale

was large, and the supply you would imagine would be ample. yet the

demand was greater than the supply, and some of the people will

have to wait till some future time. Again I thank you very much for

your kindness, and wish you God's blessing in your laudable
work."


